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On August 20
th

, 2012, at the Annual Meeting for Cowtown Bowmen 

Archery Club, the below Board Officers were elected into office.  We filled 

some positions that previously had gone unfilled and have some new faces to 

help push Cowtown Bowmen back to the forefront of premier archery clubs in 

the region.   
 

2013 is certain to bring some very exciting things to our club and we look 

forward to serving our membership to the best of our ability.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact one of us to voice any concerns, or suggestions that will help 

our club and the sport of archery on the whole.  Thank you. 
 

2013 COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB OFFICER LIST  
CLUB OFFICERS:      EMAIL ADDRESS:   PHONE:  
President – Chuck Hubbard    hubbace@live.com             817-709-7169 

Vice President – Gene Bohannon   genebohannon@gmail.com   817-201-4369  

Treasure - Bob Combest      bcombest@hotmail.com  817-773-8743 

Secretary – Anna Jones     annawhalen60@gmail.com   817-523-2997 

Membership & PR – Geoff Klein   ksaddlery@gmail.com     817-304-3439 

Tournament Dir. – Kevin Hubbard   kevinbhub@hotmail.com  817-709-3236 

Event Coordinator – Rocky Doty   rockydoty@skybeammail.com  940-682-1952 

Field Archery Dir. – Gary Gunter   ggunter1@live.com    214-284-2743  

Hunt Chairman – Bryan Sharp    ------------     817-880-5658 

Webmasters - Glen&Celeste Salsman   salsmang@yahoo.com           ------------ 

Cowpatty Editor - Chuck Hubbard   hubbace@live.com   817-709-7169 

Range Captain – Joe Crawford               jbarchunts@yahoo.com  817-781-1806   

Range Captain - Jake Crawford    ratherbbowhunting@yahoo.com 817-781-4797  

Range Captain – Jason Burton               pepperburton77@gmail.com  817-600-2928   

Range Captain – Donnie Bowman   teambowman1@yahoo.com   682-552-3661 

Jr. Range Captain – Robert Hubbard   roberthubbard1997@hotmail.com    817-897-7439 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL TO ACTION – LOOKING FOR MEMBERS TO 

VOLUNTEER FOR BUDGET COMMITEES 

 
 On August 29

th
, 2012, the Board of Officers met and came up with a 

list of Budgetary Committees to help decide what the clubs expenditures 

would be for 2013.  On our Sept 17
th

 meeting we will be asking for 

members to volunteer to help on these various committees as they will 

make recommendations and the Chair Person will bring it before the board 

to be accepted.  We look forward to our members helping us guide 

Cowtown Bowmen into the coming year and appreciate everyone’s help 

and efforts. 

 

Awards Committee – Chair by Gene Bohannon 

- Will present budget for all awards for Trad and Club shoots. 

Club Championship Committee – Chair by Bryan Sharp 

- Will present budget and format for Club Championship. 

Event Committee – Chair by Rocky Doty 

- Will present budget for events Cowtown will be involved in or put 

on in 2013. 

Range Committee – Chair by Joe Crawford 

- Will present budget for range improvements and expenses beyond 

normal maint. for 2013. 

Membership Committee – Chair by Geoff Klein 

- Will present budget for membership promotional initiatives the 

club moves forward with in 2013. 

Sponsor Committee – Chair by Donnie Bowman 

- Will present budget and/or processes for gaining more sponsor 

support for club shoots and club as a whole for 2013. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3D RANGE IS UP AND OPERATIONAL!!! 
 Thanks to lots of hard work by our dedicated volunteers, the 3D range is done.  

Please note that all of the club’s range rules apply to the 3D range.  Absolutely no 

broadheads are allowed at the range, nonetheless shot into any of the club’s targets.  

This is due to insurance restriction and city restriction pertaining to our lease, so 

please do not even bring them to the property.  We have evidence that someone has 

been shooting broadheads at the range and ask all members to be vigilant about this 

safety rule as it could result in some serious consequences for the club if there were 

an incident.  Please also park in the designated area and don’t drive on the trail. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cowtown Bowmen would like to take a moment to  

congratulate our very own Jake Crawford on a very impressive 

2012 Archery Season.  Jake won all 3 club shoots in his class, as 

well as won the Club Championship in his class.  He also won 

Texas ASA Championship for his class and Shooter of the Year.  

Jake also took top honor the Texas DAIR Indoor State 

Championship and came in 4
th

 in the Paris ProAm.  He also won 6 

of the state qualifiers in his class.  

Jake has begun school at Stephen F. Austin University this fall and 

we all wish him the very best.  We have retained him as a Range 

Captain as we will certainly be using his help setting up some 

shoots next year.  You make us proud Jake.  ☺ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB Q & A 
Email Questions to cowtowncowpatty@live.com 

 

 This is a new section of our newsletter that we will use to answer frequent questions 

regarding the club, meeting, funding for projects, volunteer opportunities, and range and 

facility rules.  Please email all questions that you would like published to the above newsletter 

email account and we will do our best to get them in our next monthly newsletter. 

STATIC RANGE IMPROVEMENTS IN MOTION 
 

 New bag targets have been ordered for the Static range and will be 

installed as soon as they come in and we can arrange a quick little work party 

to get them hung. 

Cowtown Reaches Out To The Youth 
 On July 18

th
, Cowtown’s very own Joe and Art Crawford did an archery 

seminar for the Azle Public Library.  They were reading the Hunger Games and 

wanted to incorporate archery, so Joe and Art volunteered their time on short 

notice.  They had 16 kids show up as well as 2 coaches from Azle High School to 

assist.  Azle High School will be coaching the NASP program this coming school 

year.  This is great for our sport. 

This note is from the administrator at Azle Library, “I am sending a big 

thank you your way! Yesterday’s archery program was simply wonderful. The 

kids had a fantastic time, as did the staff.  Thanks for being so generous with us!” 

THANK YOU JOE AND 

ART FOR BEING SUCH 

GREAT 

AMBASSODORS FOR 

OUR CLUB AND OUR 

SPORT. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events    
 

Sept 17
th

, 2012 @ 7:00pm – Monthly Meeting at Spring Creek BBQ 

at Lake Worth on Hwy 199.  This meeting we will need some help to 

fill the budget committees with members.  These committees will 

propose budget spending for the 2013 year, which the board will 

approve.   

 

Sept 24
th

, 2012 7:30-8:30pm – Cowtown Board members will be 

going to the Boy Scouts of Mid Cities meeting to discuss and present 

some archery facts as September is their month to learn about archery.  

If you would be interested in helping out, please call Chuck @ 817-

709-7169. 

Cowtown on the Web   www.CowtownBowmen.com 

- www.facebook.com/cowtownbowmen  - Follow us ‘@CowtownBowmen’ 

2013 COWTOWN BOWMEN SHOOT SCHEDULE 
 

 

 

 

TBA 



Range Location 
9900 Watercress Drive 

Fort Worth, TX.  76108 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO CONTACT COWPATTY EDITOR WITH COMMENTS OR ARTICLES YOU 

WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED, PLEASE EMAIL US AT 

COWTOWNCOWPATTY@LIVE.COM 
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